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Class 16 

Asdan Realising Aspirations

This  term students will continue to focus on the 

following modules of the course and build up evidence 

to put in their portfolio. We will be looking at:

Health services 

We will look at Health services available to us all. We 

will explore all the job roles within the NHS, what help

and support is available to us now and what happens 

when we turn 18. Students will take part in some role 

play and practise making appointment over the 

telephone and in person. We will also have visits from 

our nursing team, The LD nurse and a visit to the 

DASH unit - Dinwoodie Assessment and Simulation 

Hub that is based within Wansbeck General Hospital.

Getting out and about

We  will continue to develop our functional skills using 

different modes of transport and visiting different 

places such as: cafes, restaurants, parks, museums 

and supermarkets.  Students will plan their own trip, 

looking at how we get there, where we will eat, what 

we need to take and what we could do if anything 

goes wrong. Students will also be encouraged to 

purchase their own meals and build on our skills of 

appropriate behaviour whilst out in the community as 

well as finding out what is available for them to access 

out of school hours.

Independent Living

In the Independent Living module we will look 

at how independent we are now and what we 

would like to become more independent at. 

Each student will set goals that they would like 

to work on, i.e independent travel, making their 

own lunch, making their bed, visiting the shop 

etc. We will work on these goals each week.

Friends and Relationships

This term we will look at the Friends and 

Relationships module. We will explore what 

makes a good friend and explore what we look 

for in a friendship and healthy relationships.

Work experience

We will continue to work in the cafe each week 

and look at stock taking, stock rotation, 

shopping, food hygiene and food preparation 

as well as costs and profits. We hope you all 

can join us on a Friday morning between 

9.30am—10.30 am.
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